
To: Dunwoody Village Residents, Families and Staff 

From: Kathy Barton, Director of Operations 

  Brandon Jolly, Director of Health Services 

 

Re: CONTINUED UPDATE RE. COVID-19 

May 5, 2020 

General Update 

Update: updates are bolded 

Residential living –    1 case on Campus – under quarantine at home 

Skilled Nursing -       2 case in the care center  

Personal Care -    0 cases 

DV Employees -    6 cases – self-isolated at home  

   1 case – in hospital  

DAH Employees-     1 case – self-isolated at home  

COVID related deaths     as of 5/5/20 – 7 deaths  

COVID cases recovered -resident   as of 5/5/20 – 1 case 

 

We were notified yesterday that one of our nursing staff is in the Hospital and tested 

positive for COVID-19. 

 

The committee for religious concerns wanted me to remind everyone that the National 

Day of Prayer is May 7, 2020.   

 

Food Pantry 

A big “thank you” for the donations (both food and money) received so far!  What a 
wonderful example of Dunwoody Village’s generous spirit and strong sense of 
community.  It’s a vivid example of how we are “decidedly different!” 
 
For those who would like to donate via personal check:  please make the check 
payable to Dunwoody Village and write “food pantry donation” on the memo 
line.  Checks can be left with your outgoing mail and our mail carrier will pick them up 
and forward to Curt.   
The pantry opened to staff yesterday and has been well received!   
 
Happy Cinco De Mayo! 
 

 


